
 

 

Hello and welcome to this first edition of your regular PTFA  Spark. 

Here, we will bring you up-to-date with PTFA happenings, meetings, plans and purchases, all 

aimed at improving the pupil experience within our outstanding Broughton High School. 

 

Things have been pretty limiting over the last couple of years due to Covid restrictions. However, 

the PTFA have continued to do their best to support our children.   

On your behalf we have assisted in the purchase of a number of items including chunky outdoor 

table tennis tables, sports kit  and the development of a wonderful ‘quiet area’ in the school 

yard.  

 

Not resting on the recent OFSTED outstanding school judgment, our Headteacher Mr Botes and 

his staff  are committed to making our school ever better and has many fantastic ideas on how 

to make the school experience even better for everyone. 

 

To help with this, we very much hope you will be able to make those ideas reality by supporting 

a new fun initiative called the 100 club.   

It is a private lottery, only open to those closely connected to the 

school, and for a cost of as little as 50p per week you will get the 

chance of winning one of three cash prizes which will be drawn 

each month. We will be bringing more details of how you can get 

involved soon! 

 

With your help by supporting the 100 club, I am sure the PTFA can contribute to improving 

the experience for all pupils at Broughton High School. 

 

Yours sincerely 

PTFA Chair 
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